
Submitter: Kathryn Fox 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2978 

Too many times, we've traveled these roads and have had near accidents with 

wildlife.  Sometimes there have been unfortunate collisions.   A friend of mine lost his 

girlfriend to a deer collision.   Where we know there are frequent crossings, wildlife 

crossings should be built for the safety of car travelers as well as our beloved wildlife. 


